
 

 

 

Raffle to benefit  

the scholarship fund  

of the OLOP Education Foundation 
 

Tickets will be sold in the Rectory Basement after 

every Mass starting on Saturday November 20th  

 

Baskets may be viewed as well. 

 

Raffle Prizes will be drawn after the Christmas 

Pageant on December 11th. 

 


